
International Education /International WTE Committee 
 

March 29, 4-5 pm, International House 
 
Attending: Zach Frank, Lara Rivera, Liviu Florea, Miguel Gonzalez–Abellas, Nancy Tate, Alex 
Courtney Sullivan, and Baili Zhang. (Bob Beatty voted on funding requests by email.) 
 
Minutes of Feb. 15 meeting minutes were approved. 
 
Zhang reported that four student groups that visited Washburn / Topeka all finished their 
programs successfully and returned home safely. They were Fukuoka University main group, 
Fukuoka University Nursing School group, Chiba University of Commerce group, and Quzhou 
(China) group. Zhang notified the committee about Elizabeth Farnsworth’s visit on April 18.  
 
Gonzalez–Abellas reported that a consul from the German Consulate General would visit 
campus on April 18.  
 
Rivera reported that the School of Nursing was in the process of selecting 10 students to visit 
Fukuoka University Nursing School, January 2019.  
 
Frank reported that the Haiti program group was about ready to depart.  
 
Sullivan reported on the upcoming Apeiron with several international topics in the presentations.  
 
The following travel requests were approved: 
 
Louella Moore: $1500 (UK) 
Jessica Cless: $1,000 (Colombia) 
Tonya Ricklefs: $1,000 (Colombia) 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Baili Zhang 

 


